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Land Use Victoria moving to 2 Lonsdale Street
After more than 15 years at 570 Bourke Street, Land Use Victoria is moving to 2 Lonsdale Street Melbourne.
Land Registry Services and Plan Acceptance – closing noon 25 August and reopening 29 August
Land Registry Services’ and Plan Acceptance’s offices at 570 Bourke Street will close to the public at noon on Friday 25 August and open in the new location at 8.30 am on Tuesday 29 August.
New address, phone and fax numbers 
Our postal address and DX will remain as they are; however, we will have new phone and fax numbers from Tuesday 29 August: 
Level 1, 2 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne 3000
Postal Address: GPO Box 527, Melbourne 3001

DX 250639 Melbourne
Ph: 9194 0601 or 9194 0600
Fax: 9194 0616
Office hours: 8.30 am – 4 pm
Contact us
For location and contact details, go to www.propertyandlandtitles.vic.gov.au/contact-us.
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